
 

 

Belvedere Family Community: Searching for Presenters and MC's for Peace 
Starts With Me 
 
Daryl M. Clarke 
November 12, 2024 

 
Hello Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We are searching for anyone who can be a PSWM Presenter and/or MC for our 1st and 3rd Friday 

Evening Programs and 4th Saturday Mini-workshop. 

 

Friday presenters will give a short presentation introducing the PSWM Movement to guests. MC's will 

guide the evening program. Lecturers for our 4th Saturday Mini-workshops will give more detailed 

content on the Principles of Creation and True Parents Life Course. 

 

If you feel inspired to get involved in any of these roles please contact Pastor Justin or Pastor Daryl when 

the spirit hits your heart, soul and spirit! 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME!!! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Daryl M. Clarke, 

 

Senior Associate Pastor, Belvedere Family Church 

Family Federation USA 

HSA-UWC 

 

 


